KTHS

Serving Arkansas From
Hot Springs

April 1, 1942

Mr, Norman L. Maguire
600 North University
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

This letter is to verify your report
or. March 25th. of programs heard over KTHS. I
wish to thank you for this report, and hope we
can always serve you from this station,
We have at times received reports from
the west of interference from some Mexican station,

10,000 Watts—Arkansas’ Most Powerful Station



